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Date of release: October 3, 2023 
 
By-election called for Subdivision 9 

The Prairie Spirit Board of Education has scheduled a by-election in Subdivision 9 – the City of Martensville – for 
Wednesday, December 13. Nominations will close on November 8. 
 
The upcoming by-election in Martensville is required due to the resignation of Trustee Bonnie Hope on August 
31. Hope represented the City of Martensville on the Prairie Spirit Board of Education from 2009 to 2023.  
 
“On behalf of the Board, I want to express our appreciation to Bonnie for her exemplary service as a Trustee 
that benefited students, staff and her community,” said Bernie Howe, Board Chair. “Her effective work as a 
Trustee served the community of Martensville and the school division as a whole.” 
 
Hope served as the Board Vice-Chair for one term and was Prairie Spirit’s representative for the provincial 
Public Section organization for several years. 
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For more information, please contact: 

Brenda Erickson 
Communication Manager 
(306) 683-2800 
brenda.erickson@spiritsd.ca 
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